
NILES BROADCASTING COMPANY 
416 SYCAMORE STREET NILES 

MICHIGAN PHONE MUTUAL 3-5432 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R.D. 2, Box 298 
Walnutport, Pa. 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

November 21, 1957 

I am very happy to confirm your reception of our station WNIL, 
during frequency check 2:19 to 2:30 A.M. Saturday, November 16, 
1957. 

Thank you for your interestand also for your information regarding 
our signal. 

Best wishes. 

RTnTH/ j c 

Sincerely, 

Richard W. Hollo.&y 
Manager 


